MUPY partners with Department of Health Service Support, Ministry of Public
Health

May 20, 2009
MUPY along with the Department of Health Service Support, Ministry of Public Health jointly held a

conference for spa operators to standardize and improve quality of Thai spa services. This project
starts from 20 May through 12 June.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/417



